
Michael S. Cuviello and Adam J. College examine
the pros and cons of the U.S. Patent and Trademark
Office’s proposed changes to the Patent Trial and
Appeal Board’s post-issuance proceedings in World
Intellectual Property Review.
In the article, Mr. Cuviello and Mr. College
specifically consider one of these proposed
changes – permitting a single judge, instead of
the current three-judge panel, to determine
whether to institute inter partes review, post-grant
review and covered business method proceedings.
Please click here to read the article (subscription
required).
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http://www.worldipreview.com/article/the-rules-of-the-post-grant-game
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